


2022 10 10 7 9 8 9

2023 6 9 6 10 2 -

 
Concerns
received

Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Total

2022 8 9 10 6 12 15 113

2023 - - - - - - 33

ii) In each case, whether the victim had a learning disability or physical disability, or both; 

 Physical
Support

Sensory
Support

Support with
Memory &
Cognition

Learning
Disability
Support

2022 13 3 1 21
2023 0 0 2 5

 
 Mental

Health
Support

Social
Support

No
Support
Reason

Not
Known

Total

2022 45 0 30 0 113

2023 19 0 7 0 33

iii) Whether each report resulted in an investigation, and the outcome of said investigation; 

 2022 2023
Concerns
received

113 33

Enquiries started 25 4
% progressed to
S42

22% 12%

Outcome of safeguarding enquiry started (where concluded) as per SAC classifications: 

 2022 2023
Enquiry ceased at individual’s request 1 0
No risk identified & action taken 5 1
No risk identified & no action taken 0 0
Risk assessment inconclusive & action taken 4 0
Risk assessment inconclusive & no action taken 1 0
Risk identified & action taken 5 2



Risk identified & no action taken 0 0
Enquiry not yet concluded/ outcome not recorded 9 1

 
The supply of information in response to a FOI/EIR request does not confer an automatic right to
re-use the information. You can use any information supplied for the purposes of private study and
non-commercial research without requiring further permission. Similarly, information supplied can
also be re-used for the purposes of news reporting. An exception to this is photographs. Please
contact us if you wish to use the information for any other purpose. 
 
For information, we publish a variety of information such as:  FOI/EIR Disclosure Log,  Publication
Scheme,  Facts about Coventry and   Open Data that you may find of useful if you are looking for
information in the future. 
 
If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response.
Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to
your original request – email:  infogov@coventry.gov.uk
 
If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information Commissioner,
who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane,
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email  icocasework@ico.org.uk.
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.
 

Yours faithfully 
  

Information Governance


